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THERE’S STILL HOPE WITH JESUS CHRIST! 

Landon 
My boy is 1! It has been the desire of Kellie’s heart to be in the States to celebrate Landon’s first birthday, but neither one of 
us thought that we actually would be! We were able to have Landon’s first birthday party in Illinois with Kellie’s family and 
closest friends. Then on Landon’s actual birthday, March 29, we spent the evening with my family. Our little boy is so loved 
and can make anyone smile. He has brought so much joy to our lives! 

Victory in Grace 
While it’s my heart’s desire to be serving in Tanzania, we have enjoyed being able to be more involved at our sending church. 
We are finally able to resume some ministries that have been postponed due to COVID. I was able to pass out flyers and 
tracts inviting people to our church’s Easter service. Our church rents out an auditorium that is part of a homeless mission. 
We have been able to keep serving meals to the homeless this past year. We also have a Nursing Home Ministry, and our 
pastor has been doing virtual services with them. He is now able to resume in-person services, and we are thankful for that! 

COVID has taken a lot of from everyone this past year, but one thing it hasn’t taken from us is our hope in Jesus Christ! 

Work Permit 
Just to recap some events, at the end of December, Pastor Wyatt submitted my work permit, and we expected to have an 
answer of approval, rejection, or deferral in about two weeks’ time. The two weeks came and went with no answer, so we 
waited and prayed. Finally, in the middle of February, we got an answer! My permit had been deferred based on my college 
credentials being from an unaccredited college. 

Pastor Wyatt appealed on our behalf, but it was deferred again, this time based on some missing application paperwork. 
Pastor Wyatt had one of his assistants drive to the capital and resubmit the paperwork. As of March 30, my work permit has 
been rejected. This was definitely not the outcome I saw or expected. I won’t know the reason why until Pastor Wyatt knows 
the content of the rejection letter. Once we know, we can start the appeal process. We can appeal up to two different times. 

I spoke to Pastor Wyatt and FBMI about the possibility of going to Tanzania under the 90-day tourist visa. They all agreed 
that it’s a good idea to head on over! Kellie and I have been throwing around the idea for a couple of weeks now. We’ll be



 

leaving at the beginning of May; this way our time there will overlap with the Stadium Crusade in July. This will also allow me 
to submit my appeal in person. If it gets approved during that time frame, then my dad will ship the container over on our 
behalf. If not, then we either come home or head to a neighboring country for a couple of weeks and try again. 

We are excited to have this opportunity and can’t wait to see how God is going to work everything out! Please be in prayer 
that we have a smooth transition flying over and that Landon adjusts fine. 

Your missionaries to Tanzania, 
 
Montana, Kellie, and Landon Morrow  
 


